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Europe
Thank you unquestionably much for downloading lampedusa image stories from the
edge of europe.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
time for their favorite books next this lampedusa image stories from the edge
of europe, but end in the works in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine ebook in the same way as a mug of coffee in the
afternoon, instead they juggled gone some harmful virus inside their computer.
lampedusa image stories from the edge of europe is understandable in our
digital library an online admission to it is set as public consequently you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in fused countries, allowing
you to get the most less latency era to download any of our books gone this
one. Merely said, the lampedusa image stories from the edge of europe is
universally compatible later than any devices to read.
The New Odyssey Patrick Kingsley 2016-05-03 Europe is facing a wave of
migration unmatched since the end of World War II - and no one has reported on
this crisis in more depth or breadth than the Guardian's migration
correspondent, Patrick Kingsley. Throughout 2015, Kingsley travelled to 17
countries along the migrant trail, meeting hundreds of refugees making epic
odysseys across deserts, seas and mountains to reach the holy grail of Europe.
This is Kingsley's unparalleled account of who these voyagers are. It's about
why they keep coming, and how they do it. It's about the smugglers who help
them on their way, and the coastguards who rescue them at the other end. The
volunteers that feed them, the hoteliers that house them, and the border guards
trying to keep them out. And the politicians looking the other way. The New
Odyssey is a work of original, bold reporting written with a perfect mix of
compassion and authority by the journalist who knows the subject better than
any other.
Diary of a Foreigner in Paris Curzio Malaparte 2020-05-19 Experience postwar
Europe through the diary of a fascinating and witty twentieth-century writer
and artist. Recording his travels in France and Switzerland, Curzio Malaparte
encounters famous figures such as Cocteau and Camus and captures the fraught,
restless spirit of Paris after the trauma of war. In 1947 Curzio Malaparte
returned to Paris for the first time in fourteen years. In between, he had been
condemned by Mussolini to five years in exile and, on release, repeatedly
imprisoned. In his intervals of freedom, he had been dispatched as a journalist
to the Eastern Front, and though many of his reports from the bloodlands of
Poland and Ukraine were censored, his experiences there became the basis for
his unclassifiable postwar masterpiece and international bestseller, Kaputt.
Now, returning to the one country that had always treated him well, the one
country he had always loved, he was something of a star, albeit one that shines
with a dusky and disturbing light. The journal he kept while in Paris records a
range of meetings with remarkable people—Jean Cocteau and a dourly unwelcoming
Albert Camus among them—and is full of Malaparte’s characteristically barbed
reflections on the temper of the time. It is a perfect model of ambiguous
reserve as well as humorous self-exposure. There is, for example, Malaparte’s
curious custom of sitting out at night and barking along with the neighborhood
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dogs—dogs, after all, were his only friends when in exile. The French find it
puzzling, to say the least; when it comes to Switzerland, it is grounds for
prosecution!
Midnight In Sicily Peter Robb 2014-08-05 A New York Times Book Review Notable
Book of the Year A New York Public Library Best Book of the Year From the
author of M and A Death in Brazil comes Midnight in Sicily. South of mainland
Italy lies the island of Sicily, home to an ancient culture that--with its
stark landscapes, glorious coastlines, and extraordinary treasure troves of art
and archeology--has seduced travelers for centuries. But at the heart of the
island's rare beauty is a network of violence and corruption that reaches into
every corner of Sicilian life: Cosa Nostra, the Mafia. Peter Robb lived in
southern Italy for over fourteen years and recounts its sensuous pleasures, its
literature, politics, art, and crimes.
Letters from London and Europe Gioacchino Tomasi Lampedusa 2011-05-16 The
Leopard, published posthumously in 1958, was one of the most important works of
fiction to appear in the Italian language in the twentieth century. Between
1925 and 1930, its author, Giuseppe Tomasi di Lampedusa, wrote a number of
letters to his cousins Casimiro and Lucio Piccolo in which he describes his
travels around Europe (London, Paris, Zurich, Berlin). The letters, here
published in English for the first time, display much of Lampedusa's
distinctive style present in his later work: not only the razor-sharp
introspection, but also a wicked sense of humour, playful in its description of
the comédie humaine.
Border Lampedusa Gabriele Proglio 2017-10-19 This book analyses the European
border at Lampedusa as a metaphor for visible and invisible powers that impinge
on relations between Europe and Africa/Asia. Taking an interdisciplinary
approach (political, social, cultural, economic and artistic), it explores the
island as a place where social relations based around race, gender, sex, age
and class are being reproduced and/or subverted. The authors argue that
Lampedusa should be understood as a synecdoche for European borders and
boundaries. Widening the classical definition of the term ‘border’, the authors
examine the different meanings assigned to the term by migrants, the local
population, seafarers and associative actors based on their subjective and
embodied experiences. They reveal how migration policies, international
relations with African, Middle Eastern and Asian countries, and the
perpetuation of new forms of colonization and imperialism entail heavy
consequences for the European Union. This work will appeal to a wide
readership, from scholars of migration, anthropology and sociology, to students
of political science, Italian, African and cultural studies.
Italy Is Out Mario Badagliacca 2021-11 Italy is Out is the fruit of the
collaboration between Mario Badagliacca, the established documentary
photographer, and the research team of 'Transnationalizing Modern Languages:
Mobility, Identity and Translation in Modern Italian Cultures' (2014-16). This
ARHC-funded project explored the implications of Italian migration in a global
perspective tracing cultural transformations across borders, generations, and
language. Badagliacca visited some of the project's key locations conducting
interviews with Italians or people of Italian descent before photographing them
in familiar locations. The subjects of the portraits were invited to bring
along three objects representing their attachment to Italy. The sheer variety
of the objects which appear alongside the portraits suggest the diversity of
the migrant experience. Photographs shot in London, New York, and Buenos Aires
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feature members of the historical Italian community, but also first generation
migrants in search of opportunities not offered at home. A similar complexity
emerges, more unexpectedly, in the postcolonial Italian communities of Tunis
and Addis Abeba. The photographs are accompanied by essays written by members
of the research team and people who have in some way participated in the
project. Fiction, autobiography and academic reflection sit side by side adding
to Badagliacca's multifaceted exploration of Italians abroad.
Zolitude Paige Cooper 2018-03-01 WINNER OF THE 2018 QUEBEC WRITERS' FEDERATION
CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY FIRST BOOK PRIZE LONGLISTED FOR THE 2018 SCOTIABANK GILLER
PRIZE FINALIST FOR THE 2018 GOVERNOR GENERAL'S LITERARY AWARD FOR FICTION A
GLOBE AND MAIL BEST BOOK OF 2018 A QUILL & QUIRE BOOK OF THE YEAR Fantastical,
magnetic, and harsh—these are the women in Paige Cooper’s debut short story
collection Zolitude. They are women who built time machines when they were
nine, who buy plane tickets for lovers who won’t arrive. They are sisters
writhing with dreams, blasé about sex but beggared by love—while the police
horses have talons and vengeance is wrought by eagles the size of airplanes.
Broken-down motorbikes and housebroken tyrannosaurs, cheap cigarettes and mail
bombs—Cooper finds the beautiful and the disturbing in both the surreal and the
everyday. Troubling, carnal, and haunting, these stories are otherworldly
travelogues through banal, eco-fabulist dystopias. Zolitude is a gorgeous, sad,
and sexy work of slipstream and an atlas of fantastic isolation. The monstrous
is human here, and tender.
Refugee Imaginaries Cox Emma Cox 2019-11-01 Charts new directions for
interdisciplinary research on refugee writing and representationPlaces refugee
imaginaries at the centre of interdisciplinary exchange, demonstrating the
vital new perspectives on refugee experience available in humanities
researchBrings together leading research in literary, performance, art and film
studies, digital and new media, postcolonialism and critical race theory,
transnational and comparative cultural studies, history, anthropology,
philosophy, human geography and cultural politicsThe refugee has emerged as one
of the key figures of the twenty-first-century. This book explores how refugees
imagine the world and how the world imagines them. It demonstrates the ways in
which refugees have been written into being by international law, governmental
and non-governmental bodies and the media, and foregrounds the role of the arts
and humanities in imagining, historicising and protesting the experiences of
forced migration and statelessness. Including thirty-two newly written chapters
on representations by and of refugees from leading researchers in the field,
Refugee Imaginaries establishes the case for placing the study of the refugee
at the centre of contemporary critical enquiry.
Rules for Old Men Waiting Peter Pouncey 2007-12-18 A brief, lyrical novel with
a powerful emotional charge, Rules for Old Men Waiting is about three wars of
the twentieth century and an ever-deepening marriage. In a house on the Cape
“older than the Republic,” Robert MacIver, a historian who long ago played
rugby for Scotland, creates a list of rules by which to live out his last days.
The most important rule, to “tell a story to its end,” spurs the old Scot on to
invent a strange and gripping tale of men in the trenches of the First World
War. Drawn from a depth of knowledge and imagination, MacIver conjures the
implacable, clear-sighted artist Private Callum; the private’s nemesis Sergeant
Braddis, with his pincerlike nails; Lieutenant Simon Dodds, who takes on
Braddis; and Private Charlie Alston, who is ensnared in this story of
inhumanity and betrayal but brings it to a close. This invented tale of the
Great War prompts MacIver’s own memories of his role in World War II and of
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Vietnam, where his son, David served. Both the stories and the memories alike
are lit by the vivid presence of Margaret, his wife. As Hearts and Minds
director Peter Davis writes, “Pouncey has wrought an almost inconceivable
amount of beauty from pain, loss, and war, and I think he has been able to do
this because every page is imbued with the love story at the heart of his
astonishing novel.”
The War of the End of the World Mario Vargas Llosa 2011-03-04 Deep within the
remote backlands of nineteenth-century Brazil lies Canudos, home to all the
damned of the earth: prostitutes, bandits, beggars, and every kind of outcast.
It is a place where history and civilization have been wiped away. There is no
money, no taxation, no marriage, no census. Canudos is a cauldron for the
revolutionary spirit in its purest form, a state with all the potential for a
true, libertarian paradise--and one the Brazilian government is determined to
crush at any cost. In perhaps his most ambitious and tragic novel, Mario Vargas
Llosa tells his own version of the real story of Canudos, inhabiting characters
on both sides of the massive, cataclysmic battle between the society and
government troops. The resulting novel is a fable of Latin American
revolutionary history, an unforgettable story of passion, violence, and the
devastation that follows from fanaticism.
Italy Lawrence Venuti 2003 Some of Italy's best-known writers, including Luigi
Pirandello, Natalia Ginzburg, Alberto Moravia, and Antonio Tabucchi, join
Italy's rising literary stars to take the reader on a panoramic tour of both
city and countryside, across the social spectrum, surveying the country's rich
cultural history. Explore Italy's popular tourist destinations and out-of-theway spots under the fresh and even startling light cast by these eighteen
diverse and exciting stories, most of which are available here in English for
the first time. Italy is consistently one of the top five travel destinations
in the world for American travellers. For those who wish to reach beyond the
stereotypes and discover an Italy that's off the beaten path, as well as new
insights along familiar, well-travelled roads, these stories -- arranged
geographically for the traveller, armchair or otherwise -- is an excellent
place to start.
The Red Arrow William Brewer 2022-05-17 When a once-promising young writer
agrees to ghostwrite a famous physicist’s memoir, his livelihood is already in
jeopardy: Plagued by debt, he’s grown distant from his wife—a successful AI
designer—and is haunted by an overwhelming sense of dread he describes as “The
Mist.” Then, things get worse: The physicist vanishes, leaving everything in
limbo, including our narrator’s sanity. Desperate for relief, the young writer
undergoes an experimental, psychedelic treatment and finds his world completely
transformed: Joy suffuses every moment. For the first time, he understands
himself in a larger, universal context, and feels his life shift, refract, and
crack open to reveal his past and future alike. Moving swiftly from a chemical
spill in West Virginia to Silicon Valley, from a Brooklyn art studio to a highspeed train racing across the Italian countryside, The Red Arrow wades into the
shadowy depths of the human psyche only to emerge, as if speeding through a
mile-long tunnel, into a world that is so bright and wondrous, it almost feels
completely new.
Notes on a Shipwreck Davide Enia 2019-02-19 A moving firsthand account of
migrant landings on the island of Lampedusa that gives voice to refugees,
locals, and volunteers while also exploring a deeply personal father-son
relationship. On the island of Lampedusa, the southernmost part of Italy,
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between Africa and Europe, Davide Enia looks in the faces of those who arrive
and those who wait, and tells the story of an individual and collective
shipwreck. On one side, a multitude in motion, crossing entire nations and then
the Mediterranean Sea under conditions beyond any imagination. On the other, a
handful of men and women on the border of an era and a continent, trying to
welcome the newcomers. In the middle is the author himself, telling of what
actually happens at sea and on land, and the failure of words in the attempt to
understand the present paradoxes. Enia reveals the emotional consequences of
this touching and disconcerting reality, especially in his relationship with
his father, a recently retired doctor who agrees to travel with him to
Lampedusa. Witnessing together the public pain of those who land and those who
save them from death, alongside the private pain of his uncle's illness, pushes
them to reinvent their relationship, to forge a new and unprecedented dialogue
that replaces the silences of the past.
Lampedusa Migrant Image Research Group 2017-09 Images are just as much in
motion as people. In a globalized world they can move faster and more freely
than humans. When artist Armin Linke was invited more than seven years ago to
participate in a photographic project on the island of Lampedusa, he left his
camera at home because he thought that there would already be plenty of photos
available there. Instead, he took with him on the trip a team from the
Karlsruhe University of Arts and Design so that they could talk with local
image makers about their photographs. Four years later, he approached Spector
Books about the possibility of turning the photos and interview material he had
collected into a book. The publishing house studied the pictures and suggested
adopting the form of a photo-graphic novel, in which drawings comment on the
photographs, thus creating an external perspective on the images.
Fatih Akin's Cinema and the New Sound of Europe Berna Gueneli 2019-01-09 In
Fatih Akın’s Cinema and the New Sound of Europe, Berna Gueneli explores the
transnational works of acclaimed Turkish-German filmmaker and auteur Fatih
Akın. The first minority director in Germany to receive numerous national and
international awards, Akın makes films that are informed by Europe’s past,
provide cinematic imaginations about its present and future, and engage with
public discourses on minorities and migration in Europe through his treatment
and representation of a diverse, multiethnic, and multilingual European
citizenry. Through detailed analyses of some of Akın’s key works—In July, HeadOn, and The Edge of Heaven, among others—Gueneli identifies Akın’s unique
stylistic use of multivalent sonic and visual components and multinational
characters. She argues that the soundscapes of Akın’s films—including music and
multiple languages, dialects, and accents—create an “aesthetic of
heterogeneity” that envisions an expanded and integrated Europe and highlights
the political nature of Akın’s decisions regarding casting, settings, and
audio. At a time when belonging and identity in Europe is complicated by
questions of race, ethnicity, religion, and citizenship, Gueneli demonstrates
how Akın’s aesthetics intersect with politics to reshape notions of Europe,
European cinema, and cinematic history.
The City Cultures Reader Malcolm Miles 2004 From Simmel and Burgess, to Zukin,
Fainstein and Soja this title presents classic and contemporary writing on the
culture of cities. Themes include: culture and technologies; everyday lives;
contesting identity; boundaries and transgressions; utopias and dystopias, and
possible urban futures.
Silk (Movie Tie-in Edition) Alessandro Baricco 2008-12-10 The year is 1861.
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Hervé Joncour is a French merchant of silkworms, who combs the known world for
their gemlike eggs. Then circumstances compel him to travel farther, beyond the
edge of the known, to a country legendary for the quality of its silk and its
hostility to foreigners: Japan.There Joncour meets a woman. They do not touch;
they do not even speak. And he cannot read the note she sends him until he has
returned to his own country. But in the moment he does, Joncour is possessed.
The Optician of Lampedusa Emma-Jane Kirby 2017-03-14 The only optician on the
island of Lampedusa in the Mediterranean is an ordinary man in his fifties, who
used to be indifferent to the fate of the thousands of refugees landing on the
coast of the Italian island. One day in the fall of 2013, the unimaginable
scale of the tragedy became clear to him, and it changed him forever: as he was
out boating with some friends, he encountered hundreds of men, women and
children drowning in the aftermath of a shipwreck. The Optician and his seven
friends managed to save 47 people (his boat was designed to hold ten people).
All the others died. This is a poignant and unforgettable account about the
awakening of conscience: more than that, it brings home the reality of an
ongoing refugee crisis that has resulted in one of the most massive migrations
in human history. More than 360 people died in the disaster off the coast of
Lampedusa on October 3, 2013. The original interview with Carmine Menna, the
basis for this book, can be heard at http://bit.ly/optlamp
Sabers and Utopias Mario Vargas Llosa 2018-02-27 A landmark collection of
essays on the Nobel laureate’s conception of Latin America, past, present, and
future Throughout his career, the Nobel Prize winner Mario Vargas Llosa has
grappled with the concept of Latin America on a global stage. Examining liberal
claims and searching for cohesion, he continuously weighs the reality of the
continent against the image it projects, and considers the political dangers
and possibilities that face this diverse set of countries. Now this
illuminating and versatile collection assembles these never-before-translated
criticisms and meditations. Reflecting the intellectual development of the
writer himself, these essays distill the great events of Latin America’s recent
history, analyze political groups like FARC and Sendero Luminoso, and evaluate
the legacies of infamous leaders such as Papa Doc Duvalier and Fidel Castro.
Arranged by theme, they trace Vargas Llosa’s unwavering demand for freedom, his
embrace of and disenchantment with revolutions, and his critique of
nationalism, populism, indigenism, and corruption. From the discovery of
liberal ideas to a defense of democracy, buoyed by a passionate invocation of
Latin American literature and art, Sabers and Utopias is a monumental
collection from one of our most important writers. Uncompromising and adamantly
optimistic, these social and political essays are a paean to thoughtful
engagement and a brave indictment of the discrimination and fear that can
divide a society.
Migrations International Centre for the Picture Book in Society 2019-05 View
more details of this book at www.walkerbooks.com.au
Seeking Sicily John Keahey 2011-11-08 "Keahey's exploration of this
misunderstood island offers a much-needed look at a much-maligned land."—Paul
Paolicelli, author of Under the Southern Sun Sicily is the Mediterranean's
largest and most mysterious island. Its people, for three thousand years under
the thumb of one invader after another, hold tightly onto a culture so unique
that they remain emotionally and culturally distinct, viewing themselves first
as Sicilians, not Italians. Many of these islanders, carrying considerable DNA
from Arab and Muslim ancestors who ruled for 250 years and integrated vast
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numbers of settlers from the continent just ninety miles to the south, say
proudly that Sicily is located north of Africa, not south of Italy. Seeking
Sicily explores what lies behind the soul of the island's inhabitants. It
touches on history, archaeology, food, the Mafia, and politics and looks to
nineteenth- and twentieth-century Sicilian authors to plumb the islanders' socalled Sicilitudine. This "culture apart" is best exemplified by the writings
of one of Sicily's greatest writers, Leonardo Sciascia. Seeking Sicily also
looks to contemporary Sicilians who have never shaken off the influences of
their forbearers, who believed in the ancient gods and goddesses. Author John
Keahey is not content to let images from the island's overly touristed villages
carry the story. Starting in Palermo, he journeyed to such places as Arabfounded Scopello on the west coast, the Greek ruins of Selinunte on the
southwest, and Sciascia's ancestral village of Racalmuto in the south, where he
experienced unique, local festivals. He spent Easter Week in Enna at the
island's center, witnessing surreal processions that date back to Spanish rule.
And he learned about Sicilian cuisine in Spanish Baroque Noto and Greek
Siracusa in the southeast, and met elderly, retired fishermen in the tiny eastcoast fishing village of Aci Trezza, home of the mythical Cyclops and
immortalized by Luchino Visconti's mid-1940s film masterpiece, La terra trema.
He walked near the summit of Etna, Europe's largest and most active volcano,
studied the mountain's role in creating this island, and looked out over the
expanse of the Ionian Sea, marveling at the three millennia of myths and
history that forged Sicily into what it is today.
Gogol's Wife & Other Stories Tommaso Landolfi 1963 Much admired in Europe,
Landolfi has been called "the Italian Kafka"; he is often linked with the
Surrealists, and in the intellectual quality of his fantasy there are certain
affinities with Borges; but beyond these superficial comparisons, his is a
truly unique--and fascinating--art. It is based in a prodigious imagination, a
very curious sense of humor and a rare command of irony.
Silk Caitlin R. Kiernan 1998-06-01 To the residents of her small southern city,
second-hand store owner Spyder Baxter is crazy. But her friends and followers
know better. Something lives within Spder's brain. Something powerful.
Something wonderful. Something dangerous. Pray it never escapes.
Pope Patrick Peter De Rosa 2011-11-02 The year is 2009. America has its first
Catholic president since Kennedy. The planet's other superpower is the
Federation of Islamic Republics, stretching from Morocco to Pakistan. And in
Rome, the aging Polish Pope, obstinate and combative to the end, has died, and
the conclave of cardinals must choose a successor. After a great deal of
argument and debate, they choose the least controversial candidate, the least
political, the one least likely to upset the Vatican status quo--Brian O'Flynn,
a kindly old Irish priest who reads Yeats and publishes obscure academic
theses. At the moment of his election, a 300-pound ornamental pillar falls on
his head. Then all hell breaks loose. Pope Patrick is the riotous story of a
mild-mannered country cardinal who—through a democratic election, a twist of
fate, and a little help from his golden Lab, Charley—turns the Vatican upside
down and throws the industrial world into chaos. He deals once and for all with
the thorny issues of contraception, the celibacy of the clergy, and the
infallibility of the pope; sends the Dow Jones tumbling, and the hopes of the
downtrodden soaring-and in the process brings the world to the brink of
catastrophe. By turns funny, tender, exciting, and controversial, Pope Patrick
is a scathingly brilliant, delightfully droll novel of principles, power, and
faith-the story of the holiest, bravest, most likable pope since St. Peter.
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Images of Women in Fiction Susan Koppelman 1973 Twenty three essays about the
roles to which women have been relegated in literature and in society;
Women and Migration Deborah Willis 2019-03-08 The essays in this book chart how
women’s profound and turbulent experiences of migration have been articulated
in writing, photography, art and film. As a whole, the volume gives an
impression of a wide range of migratory events from women’s perspectives,
covering the Caribbean Diaspora, refugees and slavery through the various
lenses of politics and war, love and family. The contributors, which include
academics and artists, offer both personal and critical points of view on the
artistic and historical repositories of these experiences. Selfies, motherhood,
violence and Hollywood all feature in this substantial treasure-trove of
women’s joy and suffering, disaster and delight, place, memory and identity.
This collection appeals to artists and scholars of the humanities, particularly
within the social sciences; though there is much to recommend it to creatives
seeking inspiration or counsel on the issue of migratory experiences.
The Baron in the Trees Italo Calvino 1959 A young, eighteenth-century Italian
nobleman defies parental authority by adopting an exclusively arboreal life,
watching from his perch in the trees the passing of the Enlightenment and
participating in its various delights and duties
Catalog of Catholic Paperback Books Eugene Paul Willging 1964
Racing the Sun Karina Halle 2015-07-28 A novel about a young woman who becomes
a nanny in Capri and falls for her charges' bad-boy brother.
Crisis 1992 A journal of lay Catholic opinion.
The Compassion Connection Nerney, Catherine, T. 2018-08-23 Nerney guides the
reader on a narrative journey through and toward compassion for our fellow
human beings, emphasizing connectedness rather than perceived differences.
Intended to impel action, this book will be a valuable resource for social
activists, parish groups, and spiritual seekers looking for new ways to
appreciate and deepen their faith.
Contextualizing Entrepreneurship Theory Ted Baker 2020-03-04 As the breadth and
empirical diversity of entrepreneurship research have increased rapidly during
the last decade, the quest to find a "one-size-fits-all" general theory of
entrepreneurship has given way to a growing appreciation for the importance of
contexts. This promises to improve both the practical relevance and the
theoretical rigor of research in this field. Entrepreneurship means different
things to different people at different times and in different places and both
its causes and its consequences likewise vary. For example, for some people
entrepreneurship can be a glorious path to emancipation, while for others it
can represent the yoke tethering them to the burdens of overwork and drudgery.
For some communities it can drive renaissance and vibrancy while for others it
allows only bare survival. In this book, we assess and attempt to push forward
contemporary conceptualizations of contexts that matter for entrepreneurship,
pointing in particular to opportunities generating new insights by attending to
contexts in novel or underexplored ways. This book shows that the ongoing
contextualization of entrepreneurship research should not simply generate a
proliferation of unique theories – one for every context – but can instead
result in better theory construction, testing and understanding of boundary
conditions, thereby leading us to richer and more profound understanding of
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entrepreneurship across its many forms. Contextualizing Entrepreneurship Theory
will critically review the current debate and existing literature on contexts
and entrepreneurship and use this to synthesize new theoretical and
methodological frameworks that point to important directions for future
research.
Transit Anna Seghers 1944 Seghers wrote Transit while living in exile, fleeing
her Nazi persecutors. The novel captures the moods and motives of refugees from
Hitler's Germany attempting to leave France via the seaport of Marseilles
between the French capitulation in 1940 and the Spring of 1941. The story is
told from the perspective of an unnamed narrator, a German engine-fitter who
has escaped from a Nazi concentration camp (in fact, for the second time) and
fled to Paris. Here he encounters a fellow escapee who asks him to deliver
papers to a German writer called Weidel. The narrator finds Weidel already dead
and assumes his identity, hoping to make use of his visa for Mexico. When he
reaches Marseilles to avoid recapture he adds the papers of another deceased
German, one Seidler, so from this point onwards he is juggling with three
separate identities: those of Weidel, Seidler, and his own.
The Land Where Lemons Grow: The Story of Italy and Its Citrus Fruit Helena
Attlee 2015-01-05 A unique culinary adventure through Italian history The Land
Where Lemons Grow is the sweeping story of Italy's cultural history told
through the history of its citrus crops. From the early migration of citrus
from the foothills of the Himalayas to Italy's shores to the persistent role of
unique crops such as bergamot (and its place in the perfume and cosmetics
industries) and the vital role played by Calabria's unique Diamante citrons in
the Jewish celebration of Sukkoth, author Helena Attlee brings the fascinating
history and its gustatory delights to life. Whether the Battle of Oranges in
Ivrea, the gardens of Tuscany, or the story of the Mafia and Sicily's citrus
groves, Attlee transports readers on a journey unlike any other.
Why I Read Wendy Lesser 2014-01-07 "Wendy Lesser's extraordinary alertness,
intelligence, and curiosity have made her one of America's most significant
cultural critics," writes Stephen Greenblatt. In Why I Read, Lesser draws on a
lifetime of pleasure reading and decades of editing one of the most
distinguished literary magazines in the country, The Threepenny Review, to
describe her love of literature. As Lesser writes in her prologue, "Reading can
result in boredom or transcendence, rage or enthusiasm, depression or hilarity,
empathy or contempt, depending on who you are and what the book is and how your
life is shaping up at the moment you encounter it." Here the reader will
discover a definition of literature that is as broad as it is broad-minded. In
addition to novels and stories, Lesser explores plays, poems, and essays along
with mysteries, science fiction, and memoirs. As she examines these works from
such perspectives as "Character and Plot," "Novelty," "Grandeur and Intimacy,"
and "Authority," Why I Read sparks an overwhelming desire to put aside
quotidian tasks in favor of reading. Lesser's passion for this pursuit
resonates on every page, whether she is discussing the book as a physical
object or a particular work's influence. "Reading literature is a way of
reaching back to something bigger and older and different," she writes. "It can
give you the feeling that you belong to the past as well as the present, and it
can help you realize that your present will someday be someone else's past.
This may be disheartening, but it can also be strangely consoling at times." A
book in the spirit of E. M. Forster's Aspects of the Novel and Elizabeth
Hardwick's A View of My Own, Why I Read is iconoclastic, conversational, and
full of insight. It will delight those who are already avid readers as well as
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neophytes in search of sheer literary fun.
Mobility and Migration in Film and Moving Image Art Nilgun Bayraktar 2015-12-07
Mobility and Migration in Film and Moving Image Art explores cinematic and
artistic representations of migration and mobility in Europe from the 1990s to
today. Drawing on theories of migrant and diasporic cinema, moving-image art,
and mobility studies, Bayraktar provides historically situated close readings
of films, videos, and cinematic installations that concern migratory networks
and infrastructures across Europe, the Middle East, and Africa. Probing the
notion of Europe as a coherent entity and a borderless space, this
interdisciplinary study investigates the ways in which European ideals of
mobility and fluidity are deeply enmeshed with forced migration,
illegalization, and xenophobia. With a specific focus on distinct forms of
mobility such as labor migration, postcolonial migration, tourism, and refugee
mobilities, Bayraktar studies the new counter-hegemonic imaginations invoked by
the work of filmmakers such as Ay?e Polat, Fatih Akin, Michael Haneke, and Tony
Gatlif as well as video essays and installations of artists such as Kutlu?
Ataman, Ursula Biemann, Ergin Çavu?o?lu, Maria Iorio and Raphaël Cuomo.
Challenging aesthetic as well as national, cultural, and political boundaries,
the works central to this book envision Europe as a diverse, inclusive, and
unfixed continent that is reimagined from many elsewheres well beyond its
borders.
Lampedusa Steven Price 2019-09-17 Like Colm Tóibín’s The Master or Michael
Cunningham’s The Hours, a novel about art and writing in the life of one of the
greats Set in a sun-drenched Sicily, among the decadent Italian aristocracy of
the late 1950s, Steven Price’s Lampedusa explores the final years of Giuseppe
Tomasi, the last prince of Lampedusa, as he struggles to complete his only
novel, The Leopard. In 1955, Tomasi was diagnosed with advanced emphysema;
shortly after, he began work on a novel that would fail to be published before
his death four years later. When The Leopard at last appeared, it won Italy’s
Strega Prize and became the greatest Italian novel of the century. Adhering
intensely to the facts of Tomasi's life but moving deep into the mind of the
author, Lampedusa inhabits the complicated interior of a man facing down the
end of his life and struggling to make something of lasting worth while there
is still time.
Translating Modernism Ronald Berman 2010-09-23 In Translating Modernism Ronald
Berman continues his career-long study of the ways that intellectual and
philosophical ideas informed and transformed the work of America’s major
modernist writers. Here Berman shows how Fitzgerald and Hemingway wrestled with
very specific intellectual, artistic, and psychological influences, influences
particular to each writer, particular to the time in which they wrote, and
which left distinctive marks on their entire oeuvres. Specifically, Berman
addresses the idea of "translating" or "translation"—for Fitzgerald the
translation of ideas from Freud, Dewey, and James, among others; and for
Hemingway the translation of visual modernism and composition, via Cézanne.
Though each writer had distinct interests and different intellectual problems
to wrestle with, as Berman demonstrates, both had to wrestle with transmuting
some outside influence and making it their own.
The Open Work Umberto Eco 1989 Essays discuss poetry, communication,
television, form, aesthetics, bad taste, and art
At Swim, Two Boys Jamie O'Neill 2002 In a story set against the backdrop of
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Dublin in 1915, two boys who meet at the local swimming hole plan to swim to an
island in Dublin Bay the following Easter, but their plans coincide with the
Easter uprising--a historic rebellion that changes their li
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